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Practical Advice: What GAM Members Need to Know About
COVID-19

WEBINAR

Event

GoToWebinar

3.12.20


12:00 p.m. - 1:00 p.m. EST

Members of Georgia Association of Manufacturers are invited to join Fisher Phillips attorneys

Howard Mavity and Bert Brannen for a complimentary webinar dedicated to the ongoing and

growing COVID-19 epidemic. While touching on some of the basics of the Coronavirus (and

specifically COVID-19), the main topics we will focus on is how this health crisis impacts you as an

employer and manufacturer. Our attorneys will go over the things you need to consider regarding

OSHA regulations, potential impacts on daily operating procedures, and will dig in to helping answer

the many questions your employees, suppliers, and customers might have both now and in the near

future.

Register Here

For questions, please contact Clay Jones at cjones@gamfg.org

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/412263389793010955
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